
Dear Oregon lawmaker, 
 
Please reconsider how Measure 110 has wreaked havoc in our state, particularly in Portland and do 
something to change this.  Downtown Portland is like an abandoned land where no one seems to care 
(and I know that is not true).  All the Fentanyl and other drugs that are readily available have left our city 
broken.  Measures to address drug addiction have not been adequately implemented.  The drug 
addiction and mental health needs of our houseless is out of control. 
 
Please take thoughtful action to address at least the drug issues and stop continuing to support Measure 
110, because it isn’t working.  Going downtown is so depressing not primarily because of the houseless, 
but because it looks like no one gives a damn. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Kelly Ure 
 


